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Official Business        
         
 
Subject:  Madbury Planning Board of August 16th, 2017 
 
The Madbury Planning Board was scheduled for a routine public meeting to discuss hiring a new contract 
planning consultant; however, insufficient members were in attendance to form a quorum.  No official 
business was conducted. 
 
 
Members in Attendance:       Support Staff: 
 
Mark Avery        None 
Robert Sterndale  
Wallace Dunham 
 
 
Other Attendees:   
Gary Cilley  
 
 
Respectfully submitted  
 
 
 
 
Mark Avery 
Chair, Madbury Planning Board 
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